
1 December 2021 

 

Request for Official Information responded to under the Local Government and Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) (the Act) – reference: OIR 2122-124 

I refer to your information request we received, transferred from Greater Wellington Regional 
Council on 8 November 2021 for the following: 

For Kapiti:  Could you please advise the details (KM) and number of cycleways for four 
years to 30 June 2021. This is to be broken down into single lane and double lane cycle 
lanes. This will not include cycle trails but separate cycle routes from other vehicle 
traffic. 

Council response regarding your request 

In the four years to 30 June 2021, our cycleway records show: 

• Single-lane cycleway has a 12.5km length over 43 cycleways; and

• No double-lane cycleways.

This excludes cycle trails such a shared cycle, pedestrian, bridleway tracks. 

Yours sincerely 

Sean Mallon  
Group Manager Infrastructure Services 
Te Kaihautū Ratonga Pakiaka 

mailto:peterbarlow@hotmail.com

